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The Board of Education acknowledges that having teachers assigned in their area of 
certification and endorsement is highly valued.   All elementary, secondary, and special 
education teachers must be certified or authorized to teach the grade levels and subject areas 
to which they are assigned.  

Teacher placement is the determination of the classroom teaching assignment for a teacher. 
The decisions regarding teacher placement will be at the sole discretion of the Superintendent 
or designee. In order to be eligible for a teaching assignment, the teacher must be qualified for 
the teaching assignment, based on the criteria set by the Superintendent or designee, and have 
the appropriate certification. In the absence of a qualified teacher with appropriate certification, 
the School District may consider the ability to obtain an appropriate Michigan Department of 
Education permit.
 

LEGAL REF.:  MCL 380.1233, 380.1233b, 380.1237, 423.215


